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Contact your two U.S. senators TODAY
and ask them to vote for the “Pain-

Capable Unborn Child Protectiton Act”
(S.2311).

Call the Capitol Switchboard at (202) 224-
3121 or locate your members' contact

 

I	just	received	this	message!
	
Please	call	or	email	our	Senators	and	pass	it	on!
	
	
h8ps://www.wyden.senate.gov/
	
h8ps://www.merkley.senate.gov/
	
	
	
 

TAKE ACTION: Call Your Senators Today!

 

 
 

TAKE ACTION: Call Your Senators Today!
Will Congress Pass A Late-Term Abortion
Ban?
What shameful distinction does
the United States share with
North Korea, Vietnam, China,
Canada, the Netherlands and
Singapore?

It’s one of only seven countries to
allow abortion after the 20th week
of pregnancy.

If you would like to see the U.S.
removed from this list, now is
your chance!



3121 or locate your members' contact
information at Senate.gov

 

TAKE ACTION»
 

The U.S. Senate — including
your two senators — is expected
to consider a bill Monday, Jan.
29 that bans abortion after 20
weeks of pregnancy.

Last year, the U.S. House of Representatives passed the “Pain-Capable Unborn
Child Protection Act.” It would make most abortions illegal after the 20th week of
pregnancy, which is the point in fetal development that a preborn can likely
experience pain.

The bill is now pending in the Senate.

Why Is This Bill Important?

As many as 25,000 preborn babies are aborted after the 20th week of
pregnancy each year in the U.S. This bill would prohibit the majority of these
abortions, sparing precious lives!

According to medical evidence, there is a strong possibility that preborn children
are able to experience pain by at least the 20th week of pregnancy.

The latest research indicates that preborn babies react to painful stimuli in
various measurable ways in the womb

Abortions at this point in the pregnancy are usually committed by
dismembering the preborn baby in the uterus

This would also save the lives of preborn children singled out for abortion
because of a disability or birth defect

What Can You Do?

Contact your two U.S. senators and ask them to vote for the “Pain-Capable
Unborn Child Protection Act” (S.2311).

Call the Capitol Switchboard at (202) 224-3121, or locate your members' contact
information at Senate.gov.



The vote is expected Monday, Jan. 29, so time is of the essence.

Your call could make the difference, so please contact your two senators today!

 

Our ministry is only possible by the generous gifts from friends like you.
DONATE NOW»

Share This Email

      

Connect With Us

      

Marriage | Parenting | Today's Broadcast | Family Store | Focus Careers

You are subscribed as kristina.keene.nfz0@statefarm.com. We apologize if someone else has submitted your
address without your permission. Make sure you receive Focus emails — add email@email.fotf.com to your

address book. 

Unsubscribe  |  Manage Preferences  |  Contact Us 

© 2018 Focus on the Family, 8605 Explorer Dr., Colorado Springs, CO 80920
1-800-A-FAMILY (232-6459)

This is a Social and Moral Updates and Alerts email. Source Code: 568402

 


